
DISCO 
 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 4th MAY 2017 

Prep to Year 2- 4:30 – 5:45pm       Year 3 – Year 6 - 6:00 – 7:30pm 

E-tickets only $7! 
Order at flexischools.com.au 

by 3pm on the day or cash tickets $10 each at the door. 
 

All tickets include sausage & drink! 
 

Avoid the queue on the night by ordering online from any computer, tablet, iPad, or 

mobile phone. 
 

Students with printed e-tickets gain direct entry - no waiting in line at the door! 
 

Prizes to be won at each disco! 
 

Additional items available to purchase are: 

 Fried Rice: $3.50    Sausage in bread: $2.50 

 Juice Popper: $2.00   Bottled Water: $1.50 

 Popcorn: $0.50    Coco Bar: $0.50 
 Glow sticks: $0.50 each or 3 for $1.00 

 

Things to know: 

If you have already printed your e-ticket, there is no need to wait in the queue at the 

ticket table. The ticket table is for new ticket sales and lost/replacement tickets. 
 

A jug of water with plastic cups is always provided for students without pocket 

money. 
 

As our discos are chaperoned by PCYC, parents are welcome to drop students off at 

the disco, however we cannot release a child without an adult, so parents must come 

to the doors of the PAC at pick up. Younger siblings are welcome at the Junior Disco 

with an accompanying adult: $5ea. 
 

None of the parents, teachers, or staff you see helping out at 

discos are paid to be there. They are all volunteers helping to  

raise valuable funding which is used entirely to enhance the  

quality education of your child. 
  


